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May 24, 2021

Moonachie Families & Friends —

| hope this message finds you and your family well. This afternoon, Governor Murphy
announced that he is lifting the Indoor Mask Mandate, as well as the Required Social Distancing
on Friday May 28™. This is amazing news for our State, as the Covid-19 numbers continue to

decline across New Jersey.

In an effort to ensure there is minimal confusion within our community, please be advised that
the lifting of these mandates DO NOT apply to New Jersey Schools. Governor Murphy has
made it clear that required masking and required social distancing are to continue in New
Jersey schools.

As we have done all year, we will continue to follow all requirements from the NJ Department
of Health, CDC, & Governor Murphy’s office. When guidance changes, | will continue to
communicate how and if it impacts the Robert L. Craig School.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact the main office at: (201) 641-
5833 or jknipper@moonachieschool.org.

Bes /
James Knipp%

Superintendent/Principal

>



